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Hi there Committee,

I'm Holly, a University Student from Port Douglas in Far North Queensland. For ten years | have been working
in hospitality, and over that time | have worked in high end fine dining.

Over the time of working in these restaurants I have seen abuse, bullying and harrassment more times that | can
count. Nothing is done, no one says anything and those living in these 80 hour a week conditions are too afraid
to speak up because they don't want to go against those in power.

However, the power is being abused to torment the little guys. This is something I really think needs to change.

I truly believe that a human rights bill will give those little guys a voice. I believe that a human rights bill is
exactly what Queensland needs to protect the people.

It's not the big players in the city we need to protect, it's the people in the rural areas, who get little
acknowledgement when it comes to injustice, abuse of power and bullying.

A human rights bill will hold government accountable to protect the people. This is why they have been put into
parliament... Isn't it?

| vote yes for a Human Rights Bill.

Yours sincerely,
Holly Acquisto

This email was sent by Holly Acquisto via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding
issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this
email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Holly provided an email address

which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html





